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NACAA Press Statement on EPA’s Final Rule for Greenhouse Gas Emissions from Light and 

Medium Duty Vehicles 

 

“NACAA welcomes EPA’s strengthening of its multipollutant emission standards for light- and 

medium-duty vehicles.  Today’s final rule represents an important step by EPA in fulfilling its 

obligation to implement meaningful federal regulatory actions to effectively reduce air pollution 

that endangers public health and the planet.  It is also important that EPA has not impeded or 

slowed the leadership shown by states that are reducing these vehicles’ emissions even faster and 

more deeply.  We look forward to future opportunities to work with EPA on other federal 

measures to cut mobile source emissions nationwide.” - Miles Keogh, Executive Director, 

National Association of Clean Air Agencies (NACAA) 
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